
 

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

Cherry Class Preschool Newsletter 
Friday 7 July 2023 

Highlights from this week 

Wow! We have had a wonderful week! We 
certainly enjoyed our superhero day and all 

the children looked fantastic in their 
superhero outfits! We enjoyed our 

scavenger hunt and saving the classroom 
from evil pea’s mischief! 

 Our classroom butterflies hatched from 
their chrysalises and we gently released 

them into the wild! They took a bit of 
encouragement and the children were very 

gentle! 

We would also like to say a big thank you to 
our wonderful work experience student. 

She has been with us all week and has been 
supporting the children with their learning. 

She has done a super job! 

Next week in Cherry Class  

On Thursday 13th July we have a stay 
and play session for those children 

that will be moving into our Reception 
class in September. All grown-ups 

have already received letters from 
the school office outlining the 

details.  

Children that are staying in Cherry 
class and those who are going to 
different schools next year will 

remain in the preschool classroom.  

 

   

 

Things to know 

Guess the sweets in the jar 
competition – if you want to 

participate, please bring your 
child’s money in a named 

envelope and we will take them 
during the day to count the 

sweets!  

Preschool sports event – Friday 
14 July 2023 – 2.00pm.   

At the end of the event we will 
be selling ice pops for 50p.  

 
 

Last day of term - 21 July 2023 
 

Please could you bring a carrier bag or 
equivalent into school – clearly labelled 
with your child’s name. This will help us 
collect together all your child’s special 
things ready for the last week of term. 
We would be grateful if you could 
bring these in by Wednesday 12th 

July. 

 Thank you! 


